
February 2022 

Mu Alpha Theta  

SPECIAL SHOUT-OUTS TO. . . 
 2022 Convention Co-Host: Steve Friedlander & Kim Woolfenden * Test Coordinator: Jason 
Kenyon * All the dedicated sponsors who have spent more than two years planning the 2022 
Convention outside Washington, DC.  They have planned great activities for your chapter members 
and hope to see you soon!  We hope you have a great time at convention!* 
 

 

We Want to Hear from You! 

Tell us about your chapter’s incredible 

activities and we may feature your 

chapter in one of our upcoming 

newsletters or on our website and 

social media. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Is there an equation for a heart?  

Share your ideas on social media! 

Happy Valentine’s Day  February 2022 

Dana C. Wade is  the new Executive Director of Mu Alpha 
Theta.  She graduated with a Bachelor’s degree from the Univer-
sity of Oklahoma.  She then earned a Master’s degree in Educa-
tional Leadership from the University of Dayton.  

She began teaching in Fort Worth, Texas, then moved to Okla-
homa City where she taught and served as Assistant Principal 
and finally Principal.  She’s faced COVID as a principal as well 
as done programming, marketing, grant writing, and fundrais-
ing.  She oversaw a budget of 2.6 million dollars with no deficit 
during her tenure.   

As every Executive Director has brought Mu Alpha Theta new 
talents and new ideas, we are thrilled to welcome Dana C. Wade 
to the role and anticipate great things! 

—Kathy Mowers and Karen Kating 

Student Delegate Assembly: 
 

During each national convention, the student delegate assembly meets to discuss issues of con-
cern to member schools. Each chapter at convention selects a student delegate assembly repre-
sentative who will cast votes on issues and makes motions on issues. Representatives select the 
Sister Scholastica Most Committed Sponsor Award winner and elect student officers for the 
next national convention.  

“Like” us on social media! 

This year’s convention :   Alexandria, VA,  July 10-15, 2022. 

Registration is now open!  It is critical that you follow the instruc-

tions this year.  It is different! They are available at the conven-

tions tab in your chapter page.  Make your hotel reservations first!   

We can’t wait to see you! 

 
Welcome 

Dana C. Wade

Mu Alpha Theta will once again sponsor a T-shirt contest.  We are announcing 

this early to give your chapter the time to design a great looking T-shirt.  Do 

you remember which chapter designed the winning T-shirt to earn the $1000 

chapter award last time?  By the way, what the T-shirt shows is still true today, 

and chapters want to purchase it.  But they will have to wait for your design to purchase a spe-

cialty Mu Alpha Theta T-shirt.   

 T-shirt contest entries will be accepted 

from 3.14.22, through 5.25.22, at 4:30 pm 

CT. 

This is a great opportunity for all you creative, right-brained 

members to strut your stuff.  We want you to be free to design 

so this year there is not a theme.  The rules are on the website, 

but sometimes rules get in the way of creativity so look under 

contests later. 

Remember if you shop at Amazon, you can 

show your love to Mu Alpha Theta. Just go 

to smile.amazon.com and choose to sup-

port Mu Alpha Theta Educational Founda-

tion, Norman, OK. 


